Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Sweet

Moorlands Way, Belton, Great Yarmouth, NR31 9PA Tel: 01493 780007 Email: office@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.moorlands.dneat.org



8th May 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to say that our Year 6 children have been working very hard over the last several weeks to prepare for their SATs next week. We feel they are all now as ready as they can be for the week and hope they all do as well as they are capable of. To ensure the week goes as smoothly as possible could you;

- Please ensure your child is in school on time. If your child is feeling unwell but you feel they could cope with the test, the school is happy if he/she just comes in and takes the test before going home again
- If for any reason your child is going to be late please ensure he/she is in school as soon as possible and that you notify the school so arrangements can be made for him/her to still sit the test

So that you know which tests are happening on which day the timetable for the week is below;

Monday Reading Paper

Tuesday Spelling and Grammar

Wednesday Mental Maths and Maths Paper 1

Thursday Maths Paper 2 and Level 6 Maths Papers 1 and 2

These tests will take place in the morning, and should be completed by break time each day, with the exception of the level 6 papers. Breakfast Club will run as normal for any child who wishes to attend and there will also be fruit, snacks and drinks for all children before the test starts to ensure they are prepared in body as well as in mind.

Finally can we take this opportunity to wish your children good luck and to say all we want is for all of them to do their best over the next four days.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Team

Mr Siddles, Miss Q, Miss Khanam